
 

     NEWS  RELEASE        
 
DATE:  November 2, 2010 
  

MEDIA CONTACT:  Doug Bourg  
TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT 
PHONE:  985-873-6401 
EMAIL:   dmbourg@tpcg.org 

 
 

Terrebonne Parish Reminds Residents of Claims Deadline 
For Immediate Release    

 

Terrebonne Parish President Michel Claudet would like to remind residents of Terrebonne Parish 
affected by the recent oil spill in the Gulf of Mexico to file a claim with the Gulf Coast Claims 
Facility (GCCF) if they have sustained economic damages as a result of the spill.  All residents that 
have economic damages and are seeking emergency advance payments must obtain a new claim 
number and fill out a new claim form prior to November 23, 2010.   
 
Claims can be made by visiting the GCCF office located at 814 Grand Caillou Rd Suites 2 & 3(8:00 
am to 7:00 pm 7 days a week), calling 1-800-916-4893, or by visiting 
www.GulfCoastClaimsFacility.com.   
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